
KEEPING FRIENDS SAFE
DURING SUMMER PLAY

To keep my friends and I safe
while playing this summer,

things will look a little different
than summers in the past.
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We will be outside more often
and lots of my friends will be
wearing masks so we do not

spread germs.

We will play games that allow us to
stay far apart from one another.

These games may include Shadow
Tag, Red Light/Green Light or

going for a scooter ride.

We will need to avoid crowded
areas such as playgrounds and

beaches.

We can still have fun on the
hiking trails, beaches, or open

fields as long as we don’t get too
close to one another.

On rainy days we can still have
fun while staying apart. I can

grab an umbrella and go for a
walk or talk to someone with

one of my devices.


